
To the Lower Merion Board of Commissioners- 

On behalf of AT&T, we would like to request a waiver of the Micro Facility section of the zoning 

regulations, specifically with regard to the tubular antenna maximum of 4 inches. Our equipment 

conforms to all other regulations laid out therein. 

 

Appreciatively, 

Samantha Berman 
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